
Kensington Talmadge Subcommittee meeting 

Kensington MAD  

November 25, 2019 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:30pm 

 

Attending: 

 Chair:  Don Taylor 

 Kensington Heights:  Carolyn Satter, Deborah Sharpe 

 Kensington Park North:  Gary Rosoff 

 Kensington Manor:  Jim Anderson, Priscilla Berge 

 Talmadge Park North:  Bill Bamberger 

 Talmadge Park South:  Darlene Love, Bonnie New 

 

 City Park and Recreation Staff:  Rosa Lopez, Johnny Tully 

 

City Park and Recreation Staff presented proposed 2020/21 budgets for all for discussion and approval 

 

Circuit upgrade on hold as there is currently a $ 2.5 million shortage of funds in the account. 

 

Kensington Heights: 

Once presented Don Taylor moved and Deborah Sharpe seconded to approve.  Unanimous approval.   

 

Kensington Manor: 

  Don Taylor asked for city to supply addresses of pull boxes scheduled to be installed. 

Once presented Jim Anderson moved and Priscilla Berge seconded to approve.  Unanimous approval.   

 

Kensington Park North: 

Once presented Gary Rosoff moved and Don Taylor seconded to approve.  Unanimous approval.   

 

Talmadge Park North: 

Once presented Bill Bamberger moved and Don Taylor seconded to approve.  Unanimous approval.   

 

Talmadge Park South: 

 Don Taylor asked for an estimate for adding a pull box on Short Street 

Once presented Bonnie New moved and Darlene Love seconded to approve.  Unanimous approval.   

 

During January, Talmadge Park South and Kensington Manor future projects to be reviewed by subcommittee 

members. John Tully to check Kensington Manor Circuit Upgrade Map to see where the City installed 

handholds for future posts. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:10 pm 

 

 

  

  

 


